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To Whom It May Concern


I am aware that the AEC is looking to abolish the seat of Higgins and whilst I object to that very 
idea, I implore you not to separate Stonnington and in particular, keep the suburb of Malvern 
East together. 

It makes no sense dividing a suburb as we share so much as a community!
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